
Baptism: Call the Parish Office as early as possible to make arrangements. A Baptism Preparation Class is required for first time parents. 

Reconciliation: Wednesday from 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm and Saturday from 3:30 p.m. to 4:45 p.m., and by appointment.  

Communion Calls: Call the Parish Office if you wish Holy Communion brought to a member of your family. 

Marriage: Call the Parish Office at least 6 months before the anticipated date of the wedding. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (R.C.I.A.): Email Charles Burk at burkce53@gmail.com to learn about the Catholic faith. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Children & Youth (R.C.I.C.), Reconciliation & First Communion: Beth Supple, Coordinator of  

Sacramental Preparation at firstsacraments@hfccmail.org. 

Perpetual Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in the Oratory: For information, email Cindy Daily at cindy.daily@verizon.net. 

Rosary: Saturday at 4:30 p.m. & Wednesday at 5:00 p.m. in the Church. Monday at 6:30 p.m. in the Chapel. 

Prayer Network: To have prayers said for a special intention, call Chuck & Sally Miller at 410-798-4884. 

 
GET THE MYPARISH APP on your phone/tablet through the App Store or Google Play Store. Search for Holy Family-Davidsonville. 
https://www.facebook.com/Holy-Family-Catholic-Church-Davidsonville-Maryland 

HOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC CHURCH 
826 West Central Ave.         Davidsonville, Maryland 21035 

 

Parish Mission 
“Engaged in Christ, Engaged with Each Other, Engaged in our Community” 

For a complete list of staff emails and ministries, visit our website at www.holyfamilychurch.com 
Bulletin Deadline:  Monday at  8:00 a.m. 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES FOR CATHOLIC PARISHES IN SOUTH ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY 
 

Holy Family 
Daily Mass: Tuesday, Wednesday,  Thursday, Friday: 9:00a.m. (Church) 

Weekend Mass Schedule: Saturday: 5:00pm, Sunday: 7:45am, 9:15am & 11:15am (Church) 

Our Lady  of  Perpetual  Help,  Edgewater  .  .  .  .  . 4 4 3 -2 0 3 -1 0 0 2 
Saturday: 4:00p.m.   Sunday: 10:00a.m. 1:30p.m. (Spanish) 

Wednesday & Friday: 9:00a.m. 

Our Lady of  Sorrows , Owensville  .  .  .  .  .  . 4 1 0 -8 6 7 -2 0 5 9 
Saturday: 4:30p.m.       Sunday: 8:00a.m. & 10:30a.m. 

 Tuesday & Thursday: 9:00a.m. 

Directors of Youth Ministry: (ext.85)………...…….  
Director of Music Ministry (ext. 36)………………… Ron Brown 
Hall Manager/Building Operations (ext. 27)..…..Louisa Woolery 
“Virtus” (Stand) Coordinator 
 
Office of Religious Education 410-798-5680 
Director (ext. 30)……………………………………..Dodie Seppi 
Office Assistant (ext. 62)…………………...…..….. Lisa Delgado 
Coordinator of Sacramental Prep.(ext. 29) ………..Beth Supple 
 
School of the Incarnation (PreK-8) ........................... 410-519-2285 
www.schooloftheincarnation.org 
 

Parish Office (Washington line) ................................301-261-7399 
                        (Baltimore line) ...................................410-269-0586 
FAX .............................................................................410-798-5315 
 
Office Hours: Mon.-Thurs. 8:30a.m.-4:30p.m; Friday 8:30a.m.- Noon 
 
Pastor (ext. 32) ………………...……..….........Fr. Michael Jendrek 
Permanent Deacon ……………….……………Dcn.Doug Lovejoy 
Permanent Deacon ……………….………Dcn.Moise DeVillier, Jr. 
Parish Secretary (ext. 35)………………….……...Donna Wardrup 
Receptionist (ext. 21)……………………….. ..........  Jeanne Collins 
Office Assistant (ext. 23)……………………………Mara Barnett 
Accountant (ext. 22) ..................................................... Jean Phillips  
Maintenance (ext. 49)……………………………….. Bobby Jones 
Director of Adult Enrichment (ext. 33)……..…...Margaret Wood 
Director of Family & Fellowship Ministry (ext. 34)…Cyndi Zajic 
Graphics and Website Manager ………………...…...Sara Baron 

June 25, 2023 



Mon. 9:00 a.m. 
 

No Daily Mass 

Tues. 9:00 a.m. 
 
 

For the repose of the soul of Joan 
Mazza and for the intentions of all 
Fathers 

Wed. 9:00 a.m. 
 

For the repose of the soul of Jeff 
Gray and for the intentions of all 
Fathers 

Thurs.  9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of 
Barbara “June” Owens and for the 
intentions of all Fathers 

Fri. 9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Frank 
Bocchino and for the intentions of 
John Cobis 

Sat. 8:30 a.m. For the intentions of Fran & Tom 
Burke 

Sat. 5:00 p.m. For the repose of the souls of 
Stella and Tony Rakoskie  

Sun. 8:30 a.m.  For the intentions of our 
Parishioners  

Sun. 10:30 a.m. For the repose of the souls of 
Helen and Bill Walukonis and John 
Robert Bukey 

PRAY FOR: Brandon Peters, Linda Kline, 
Candy Turner, Paul McMenamin, Eric 
Massemei, Jr., John Cobis, Joseph Pazulski, 
Hazel Garland, Gene Baez, Bo Thoms,  Carol 
Sepeta, Gerry Deighan, Dorothy Wright, 

Brayden Chesnick, Richard Addair,  Augusta Hunt, Tracy Joyce, 
Jenny Worrell,  Maria Witz, Morgan Earp, Oliver Moses Jaquez, 
Emma Webster, Tamara Huggins, Debi Greenfield, Thomas 
Scarduzio, Mike Greenwell, Liam O’Brien, Pauline Lukash, Lexi 
Woepler, Elizabeth Coe, Jessica Connell, Bradley Abell, Ricky 
Smith, Lauren Scalici, Edward Stromberg, Jr., Noah Haas, John 
Kelly, Bill Hoffman, Mary Markuski, Steve Arapian, Linda 
Markuski, Ken Carter, Pam Thayer, Geri McCarthy, Adam & 
Christine Palmer, Priscilla Snyder, Anita Stuck, Jim & Deb 
Powers, Steve Kuchta and for those on the prayer network.    

June 26th –July 2nd 

~ Pastor’s Note ~ 

  
 Archbishop William Lori visited our parish last 
Saturday, June 17th and celebrated a joyous Vigil Mass with 
some 200 parishioners! Following the Mass, the Archbishop 
gathered and talked with parishioners at the reception in 
Unity Hall. 
 I thank the many persons who worked together to 
prepare for the Mass and the reception -  the members of our 
Liturgy Committee; all who served at the Mass; Ron Brown 
and the members of the Liturgical Choir; Laura Benso and 
the parishioners who prepared delicious foods for the 
reception; and the members of our Parish Staff who assisted 
with the Mass and reception. I share with you some pictures 
on page 6 of this bulletin (left column) of Archbishop Lori’s 
pastoral visit. See additional pictures on our Facebook page 
and parish website.  
   I share with you an update on our HVAC Campaign. 
As of this past Sunday, June 18th, we have received $72,932.12. 
These gifts, combined with the $50,000 from our reserve fund, 
gives us a total of $122,932.12 or 19.5% towards our goal of 
$630,000! We are tracking our parish’s progress in our HVAC 
Campaign with the two red thermometers in our narthex. The 
thermometers are on the two brick walls on the far right or left of 
the double doors that lead into our Church.  
 Every dollar given during this two year campaign is 
cathedraticum free, which means every dollar will go toward the 
purchase and installation of our new HVAC System. If you would 
like to make your contribution thru Faith Direct, you can 
contribute to the maintenance collection on Faith Direct. If you 
would like assistance in choosing this option for the campaign, 
feel free to call the Parish Office. Thank you for your support!  

 With summer vacations beginning, we will start our 
summer Mass schedule starting the weekend of July 1st & 2nd 
thru August 26th & 27th. The Mass schedule will be as follows: 
Saturday Vigil Mass - 5pm, Sunday Masses - 8:30am & 
10:30am. On the first weekend in September we will return to 
our regular Mass schedule.  

 At the start of the Covid Pandemic, the sharing of the 
Precious Blood of Jesus Christ was stopped. Starting next month 
in July, the sharing of the second species will be offered at all 
weekend Masses. If you have a cold or are feeling under the 
weather, I would ask you to not receive from the chalice.  

 Congratulations to Barry and Debbie Cook who 
recently celebrated their 50th Golden Wedding Anniversary 
and Neal and Susan Baker who celebrated their 53rd 
Wedding Anniversary.  
Blessings, 
 
 

  

  

13th Sunday in Ordinary Time, July 1st & 2nd 
 First Reading: 2Kings 4:8-11, 14-16a 
 Responsorial Psalm: 89:2-3,16-17, 18-19 
 Second Reading: Romans 6:3-4, 8-11 
 Gospel: Matthew 10::37-42 

“Are not two sparrows sold for a small coin? Yet not one of them 
falls to the ground without your Father's knowledge. Even all the 

hairs of your head are counted. So do not be afraid; you are worth 
more than many sparrows.”   

Mt 10:29-31 

 
 
 

Rest in Peace 
Margaret Lamb,  

daughter of Virginia Lamb 
 

Michael DeVaughn,  
brother of Steven DeVaughn 

 

Christopher Lee Cayea,  
brother of Danielle Wilson,  

uncle of Adalind, Elizabeth & Hannah 
 

Russell Marc Thumann 
stepbrother of  Steve Harmel 



DAVIDSONVILLE, MD 

Sun. 
 

Adoration continues, Oratory 
Nursery 9am-12:15pm, Nursery Room 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word 9:15am, 
Children’s Library 
Vacation Bible Camp (VBC) Set up 10am-
2pm, Rooms 4-6,10-13, Youth Room, UH 
and Kitchen 
Baptisms 12:45pm, Church 

Mon. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Vacation Bible camp  begins 6pm-8pm, 
Rooms 4-6,10-13, Youth Room, UH and 
Kitchen 
Rosary Group 6:30pm-7pm, Chapel 

Tues. Adoration continues, Oratory  
Women’s Cursillo Group Meeting  
9:30am–11am, Room 14 
VBC continues, 6pm-8pm 

Wed. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Confessions 5pm, Church 
VBC continues, 6pm-8pm 
Pastoral Council Meeting 7pm-8:30pm, 
Library 

Thurs. 
 
 

Adoration continues, Oratory 
VBC  continues 6pm-8pm 
 

Fri. 
 
 

Adoration continues, Oratory 
Friday Fellowship 9:30am, Lower Gallery 
Disciples in Christ 10am-11:30am,  
Rooms 12, 13 
VBC ends 6pm-8:30pm 

Sat.  Adoration continues, Oratory 

GIVE UP YOUR ENVELOPES THIS 
SUMMER: We invite you to help your 
parish save money by giving up your 
offertory envelopes. Enrolling with Faith 
Direct will provide Holy Family with 
consistent support and simplify your 
giving without the wasteful envelopes. 

Visit www.faithdirect.net and use our Church code: 
MD61.Thank you for your continued support of our parish 
family!  
 
If you are already enrolled in Faith direct please remember 
that if there are any changes to your credit card account 
(expiration date, new account number) you need to notify 
Faith Direct. If you do not do this, your donation cannot be 
processed.  The same is true for any changes to your bank 
accounts if you are paying through ACH.  Thank you for your 
attention to this and for your support of Holy Family. 

 REMINDER: If you change from envelopes to 
electronic giving through Faith Direct, please contact 
the office to cancel envelopes.  

 
 
 

Collection Report 
 

June 17th & 18th 
 

Offertory $3,952 
Building & Maintenance - HVAC  $7,217 

Poor Box $281.82 
Sarah’s House $189 

 

Attendance  870 
 

 POOR BOX DONATIONS through Faith Direct is 
available.  Help those in need in South County through 
Holy Family’s St. Vincent de Paul Society.  You can 
add a donation weekly or monthly by using this link: 
membership.faithdirect.net/enroll/MD61 or a one-time 
donation can be made.  

STEWARDSHIP 
FAITH DIRECT QR CODE 

PLEASE GIVE NOW 

 
 
 
 
 
HOLY FAMILY’S 11TH ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
AND FUNDRAISER: "Save the Date” Monday,   September 
25, 2023.   
 
Looking for additional members for the Golf Committee. The 
Committee does the planning and tries to maximize golfers, 
tee box sign sponsors, and silent auction items. We have lost 
several members and would appreciate help.  So, please 
consider joining the Committee.   
 
If you want more information or want to sign up, please 
contact Chris Jedry at 443-474-8395 or email 
Jeds527@gmail.com.  

Flowers on the Altar  
Blessed Mother and Divine Mercy  

Statues this Weekend 
In Loving Memory Alexander Lemanski 

 
Flowers June 17th & 18th 

The 50th Golden Wedding Anniversary  
of 

Barry & Debbie Cook 

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING: 
Tuesday, July 11th from 5pm to 
6:30pm in the Church. Looking to 
serve your parish, or maybe you are 
a server who would like to move up 
or maybe know of someone new that 
wants to be a server.   Come out 
and get trained.  If you are interested 

or have questions please contact Kevin Burgess 
at kab700901@gmail.com.  

http://www.faithdirect.net
mailto:kab700901@gmail.com


12TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

HOLY HOUR: Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament, rosary, Thursdays from 7pm-8pm 
in the Chapel with and contemplation prayer 
Lectio Divina. We are on Summer break and 
will resume on September 14, 2023.  

PRAY THE ROSARY: Mondays at 6:30pm in 
the Chapel. Wednesdays at 5pm (during 
confessions) or 4:30pm Saturdays both in the 
Church. 

JOIN THE KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS :  Have you considered or 
thought about joining the Knights of 
Columbus?  Membership in Knights 
allows you to strengthen our parish, give 
back to our community through 

charitable activities; and the ability to grow in your faith. 
These are just some of the reasons to join our Council 
here at Holy Family.  Joining could not be easier than 
today. You can join and complete the exemplification from 
the comfort of your home at a time convenient for you. If 
you are ready to join please visit http://bit.ly/Council8251. 
We look forward to having you join our Council so we can 
continue our great works in the parish and community. 

HOLY FAMILY NURSERY: The 
nursery is  open for the 9:15am & 
11:15am Masses on Sunday for 
children between the ages of 2 and 5 
years. (Closed 4th of July weekend). 
NURSERY CAREGIVERS NEEDED 
AT HOLY FAMILY: We need adults 
(18 years or older) that are comfortable 
caring for children under 5 years of 
age.   
This is a paid position.   
Email familyministry@hfccmail.org. 
 

 Please make note that with the Summer Mass 
schedule in July and August the nursery will be 
open for the 8:30am and 10:30am Masses. 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:  
Confessions at 5pm on Wednesday and 
on Saturday at 3:30pm in the Church 
confessional.  

CARING FOR CREATION: I am so 
excited! Tuesday morning, we finally 
had our first monarch butterfly visit to 
our garden. We have planted 
milkweed plants which are host plants 
to the monarch butterfly. They are so 
beautiful and bring so much joy to our 
family.   
  

In addition, we are seeing so many baby birds this year. The 
parents bring the fledglings to our birdfeeders and show them 
how to feed themselves. Sometimes they have to give them a 
little bit of food, so they know what they’re getting into. We have 
seen Bluebirds, Carolina Wrens, Cardinals, House Finches, and 
others. It’s like they’re showing off their babies to us. I do a  
Franciscan ZOOM meeting every afternoon so I’m sitting there 
watching the feeders for an hour in the afternoon. It’s just 
marvelous to watch Mother Earth in all her glory.  
  
Please don’t forget the snacks for kids that go with the grocery 
bags from OLPH and Mt. Zion BREAKFAST CLUB 
Interfaith Ministry. We deliver food directly to those in need.  A 
blessing for everything you all do.  
  
Environmental question, email me at 
christophergordon@verizon.net and I’ll do my best to answer it. 

  
Your faithful servant, Chris Gordon - OFS 

  

 

 

 

 

 

MASS GREETERS!! YOU AND YOUR 
FAMILY OR YOU AND YOUR FRIENDS 
(also family)!  Be the "greeters" at the 
front doors of Holy Family Catholic Church 

before and at the end of weekend Masses. This is a wonderful 
way to help out at the Church and to be part of it's loving 
community.  Sign up on the Homepage of our website today! 
Thank you! 

ADULT SACRISTAN NEEDED: Holy Family 
Catholic Church is looking parishioners who 
are interested in employment, as well as 
serving their parish. The Sacristans are the 
individuals who prepare the church for Mass 
on Saturdays and Sundays every week. 
Please contact Cyndi Zajic 

at  familyministry@hfccmail.org if you are interested and 
want further information. 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 

GRADUATING STUDENTS FROM HIGH 

SCHOOL AND COLLEGE!!! 

Let’s celebrate! 

The slideshow of photographs is available to view on 

our website. 

http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwNzDEOhCAQQNHTSElmBkakoDBuuIeOspJFMYYt9vZr8otX_TU4NOSsyoGAEBwZ7JHJa9QwUow9vZB5JIrQWUilyuesbdNSD7UHcri4fpO0uMGLNcwJxXueVwDGDVQJe2tXZ8aO4tOSmy6_B1P9npLLQIzqDrdc7bnvSeSYc9H1fv8BBsArWw
mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org
mailto:christophergordon@verizon.net
mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org


CELEBRATORY BRICKS AT THE 
CHAPEL: Holy Family offers the 
opportunity to purchase a brick (4” x 8” 
$150 or 8” x 8” $250) in memory of a 

loved one or to celebrate a family achievement. Interested 
parties should contact Jeanne Collins, office receptionist, at 
rcpt@hfccmail.org. Forms are available on the Parish website, 
www.holyfamilychurch.com or through the Parish Office. The 
donation for a brick goes directly to Holy Family Catholic 
Church.  
 

 NEEDING TO FORM A BRICK COMMITTEE to sell the 
bricks on various weekends after all the Masses in the 
Upper Gallery. Interested parties can either call the Parish 
Office at 410-269-0586 (ext. 21 Jeanne Collins) or email 
her at rcpt@hfccmail.org.  

JUNE 25, 2023 

MEN'S GROUPS: Fraternity, 
discussion and faith. We meet 
every other week.  Choose from a 
variety of meeting times. For more 
information and to find a time that 
works for you visit the Homepage 

on our website www.holyfamilychurch.com and scroll to the 
icon “Men’s Ministry” to get all the updates. 

QUESTION: Many times in Scripture, we 
hear the phrase, “fear of the Lord.” We are 
even told that “Fear of the Lord” is a gift of 
the Holy Spirit. Since God is the source of 
all kindness, mercy, and love, why are we 
instructed to fear God? 

Answer to the question about the percentage of 
Catholics who responded to the national survey about 
belief in the actual presence of Christ in the Eucharist:  
seventy percent considered it only a symbol. 

FRIDAY FELLOWSHIP: Join us on Fridays 
after daily Mass in the Lower Level Gathering 
Space! Join us for cards and games (to be 
selected weekly).  Email Cyndi at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org or call the Parish 
Office during business hours. 

LOW–GLUTEN HOST (10ppm or <.001%) is 
available at all Masses. If you need a host, please 
come to the Sacristy before Mass and speak with 
the Sacristan regarding the number of hosts 
needed for you and your family and instructions on 
receiving.  

SEW TIME: Our next meeting is on 
Tuesday, July 18, 2023 at 6:30pm in 
HF rooms 12 & 13 (new members 
welcome and no sewing experienced 
needed).  We will be working on 
community projects and items for our 

holiday sale.  For more information please contact Barbara 
Harmel at barbara.harmel@gmail.com or Pam Hines 
at hinesjp@verizon.net.  

ATTENTION NEW MOTHERS: We asked 
targeted families for your input and 
suggestions on how to make our parish 
more family friendly and we are happy to 
announce that we are providing a room for 
nursing mothers to use during Mass. A 
television has been installed in the 
Serenity Room, located on the lower level 

of the Church, to livestream the Mass. Directional signs will 
be posted in order to locate the room.  

“ SERENITY ROOM”  

DEACON DOUG’S Q & A 

WOMEN'S MINISTRY:  Are you 
looking for sisters in Christ to share 
in faith and friendship? A place 
where you can ask for prayers and 

know you will be lifted up and supported in any way 
possible. A place where you can grow in your knowledge of 
scripture and how it applies to your daily life.  Contact 
Margaret Wood at margaret.wood@hfccmail.org and find 
out how to participate in this beautiful ministry.  

EUCHARISTIC RENEWAL: 
YEAR OF THE PARISH:  
The mission of the Eucharistic 
Revival is to renew the Church 
by enkindling a living 

relationship with the Lord Jesus Christ in the Holy 
Eucharist.  

Something to ponder this week:  

 What is your understanding of the Eucharist? 

Share your answer with your family and friends, and ask 
them the same question. 

“Jesus said to them, “I am the bread of life; whoever 
comes to me will never hunger, and whoever believes in 
me will never thirst.” – John 6:35 

HVAC FUNDRAISER RAFFLE: Knights 
of Columbus Council 8251 HVAC 
Fundraiser Raffle tickets still on sale while 
they last! 1st prize $2500, 2nd prize 
$1000, and 3rd prize $500. Only selling 
100 tickets; price is $100 per ticket (cash, 
check made out to KofC Council 8251, or 

Venmo to @Knights-ColumbusSouthCounty).  Net 
proceeds go to Parish HVAC fund.  Winners will be 
chosen on Donut Sunday September 10th and need not 
be present to win!  Tickets available by calling 443-454-
3805, by e-mail to koc8251@gmail.com , or in the Narthex 
weekends of July 8th & 9th and August 12th & 13th (if not 
sold out).  HVAC depends on us so let's have fun helping 
to pay for it!  

mailto:rcpt@hfccmail.org
mailto:barbara.harmel@gmail.com
mailto:hinesjp@verizon.net
mailto:koc8251@gmail.com


12TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE 
starts next weekend, July 1st & 
2nd and continues thru August 
26th & 27th.  
  

 Saturday Vigil Mass: 
5pm, Church 

  
 Sunday 8:30am  

& 10:30am (livestreamed) 
Masses, Church 

SUMMER VACATIONS:  You don't 
have to miss Mass while on vacation 
or travelling this summer or any time 
of the year.  Visit https://
catholicmasstime.org/ to find a church 
near you!  

OLPH FOOD PANTRY It’s that 
time again that our South 
County Interfaith group, called 
the Breakfast Club, 
which supports the people and 
children in south Anne Arundel 
County begins their ministry. 
With the help of the good folks at 
Our Lady Of Perpetual 
Help, bags of groceries are 
assembled and then distributed. 
Monday thru Friday we deliver 

breakfast and on Fridays we set up tables and 
distribute groceries (enough for weekend) to the folks in 
need at the mobile home parks in South County. What can 
you do to help? Well, in addition to whatever groceries you 
normally donate into the blue carts, could you please add 
some children’s snacks from our wish list? These could be 
health bars, juice boxes, Lunchables,  individual packets of 
cookies or whatever you think that they would like. Please 
mark them “Breakfast Club.” You can also volunteer by 
calling the Parish Office at 410-269-0586 and ask for 
Jeanne Collins. For the rest of the Summer we will 
be ensuring the people who need it the most get the food 
they need. Nobody should be hungry. Thank you so much 
for your help and generosity as always.    
 
Pantries current needs are: Pancake mix & syrup, 
canned tuna, canned black beans, diced tomatoes, 
Penne-elbow macaroni, 1lb bags of rice, and peanut 
butter (18oz.). 
  
Please leave pantry donations in the blue grocery carts 
outside the Church or in the Narthex. Please check 
expirations dates, we cannot accept expired foods and 
lightly bag donations for easier deliver to the pantry. 

ARCHBISHOP WILLIAM LORI  MASS  
AND  

PASTORAL VISIT 

https://catholicmasstime.org/to
https://catholicmasstime.org/to

